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8th July 2025 
 
Year 10 Standalone Week 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we approach the end of term, I’d like to share with you the exciting plans we have in place for the final week 
(Monday 14th – Friday 18th July 2025) for our Year 10 students. This will be a fun, engaging and memorable week with 
a strong focus on wellbeing, community and preparing for the journey into Year 11. 
 
Monday 14th July – Sports Day 
Students should attend school in full school uniform and register as usual in the morning. Morning lessons will run as 
normal. 
In the afternoon, we will hold our House Sports Afternoon. Students may bring their House t-shirt to change into 
after lunch. New House t-shirts, if needed, can be purchased from: 
https://www.happydogis.co.uk/RamseyGrammarSchool/OrderForm.php 

Tuesday 15th – Thursday 17th July – Standalone Days 
Across these three days, students will be working in teams of six and engaging in a wide range of activities. Students 
should wear non-uniform, with clothing and suitable footwear for active and outdoor participation. A short video 
outlining the week was shared with students during the launch. 

Tuesday 15th July – Mental Health and Wellbeing Day 
Students should arrive at school and register in form groups at 8:45am. 
We have invited ActiveSouls to deliver a fun, team-based session. Students will also take part in a town scavenger 
hunt and relaxation activities back at school. 

Wednesday 16th July – Community Day 
Students should make their way to Ramsey Rugby Club for 9:00am. 
Students will spend the day taking part in a beach clean in collaboration with Beach Buddies IOM, followed by an 
afternoon of sport and games. 
Please provide a packed lunch or money for food from town. Packed lunches will be provided for those eligible for 
free school meals. 

Thursday 17th July – Looking Ahead to Year 11 
Students should register at school at 8:45am. 
The day will include a Year 11 Prom launch, a bowling session and a choice of fun activities on-site during the third 
session of the day. 
To keep costs minimal we are only asking for a £5 contribution towards the bowling activity. This is now available to 
pay on ParentPay, or can alternatively be paid directly to the school office. 

Friday 18th July – House Day 
Students should register in school as usual and wear their House t-shirt again. Activities will be run throughout the 
day to celebrate the end of the school year. 
 
We are really looking forward to this week and hope it will provide students with a positive and energising end to the 
term. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Emma Dyer 
Head of Year 10 
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